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Danderyd August 13, 2019
The Administrative Court rejects the Sandberget 500 Appeal

Copperstone Resources AB (“Copperstone” or “the Company”) announces that the Administrative
Court in Luled (Férvaltningsrdétten i Luled) rejects the appeal against the Mining Inspector’s award of
the Sandberget 500 exploration permit to Copperstone February 11, 2019.

All exploration permits with regard to the Copperstone project (Sandberget 200, 300, 400 and 500)
are valid and valid up and until year 2022.

“Once again, and as always, the Mining Inspector has taken the correct decision with regard to
exploration permits in Sweden. It is also worth mentioning, the efficient process at the Administrative
Court. We are looking forward to continuing our exploration of the exciting and large scale
Copperstone project.”

For further information, please contact CEO Michael Mattsson, +46 705 739 777,
michael.mattsson@copperstone.se, info@copperstone.se or visit the Copperstone website at

www.copperstone.se

This information was submitted for publication, through the above contact person’s agency, 19:25
CEST on August 13, 20189.

About Copperstone

Copperstone is a public company trading as COPP B on NASDAQ First North (Stockholm). The Certified Adviser is
Augment Partners AB, info@augment.se, +46 8 505 65 172. The Company is focused on base and precious metal
exploration in the vicinity of the internationally recognized mining districts of Kiruna and the Skellefte-field in
northern Sweden. In addition, the Company also has interests in the Bergslagen mining region, in central
Sweden.
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